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I am an every day motorcyclist and fully support this bill.  Riding in traffic conditions is 

as dangerous as ever and allowing riders to filter gives added safety and ideally 

prevents collisions from the rear.  I hope it passes as it has in the past and our new 

governor understands the benefit it brings riders. 


